Newton Safe Routes to School Task Force meeting Friday, Feb 26 at 9:30 a.m. Via Zoom due to COVID-19

Attendees

Jenn Martin, Task Force Chair, Oak Hill
Andreae Downs, City Council
Vivian Ortiz, MassDOT SRTS
Mike Halle
Daniel Devine
Alicia Bowman
Hattie Kerwin Derrick
Sarah Mathewson,
Adam Lipson, Countryside
Stephanie Gilman, NPS
Melanie Birnholtz, Bowen
Hanneke de Vlaam, Zervas
Jacqueline Freeman, Horace Mann

Newton SRTS Updates

Massachusetts Walk, Bike, and Roll to School Day - decide date at March meeting

Crossing Guard Appreciation - decide date at March meeting

Bus Driver Appreciation - decide date at March meeting

SRTS Budget Requests for FY 2022

- City maps of walking and biking routes
- Additional NPS Transportation Department staff for bus and active transportation

Bike route previews for middle school students w/Bike Newton in early April

Upcoming meetings - 4th Friday of the month @ 9:30 a.m. March 26. April 30, May 28

MassDOT SRTS Updates

Crossing guard nominations Yard Signs